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Ron Garnett joins the Board of Directors of the
Reshoring Institute

Mr. Garnett will assist the Reshoring Institute in its efforts to provide support for companies bringing
manufacturing back to America.

SILICON VALLEY AND SAN DIEGO, CA, USA, January 19, 2016 /EINPresswire.com/ -- The
Reshoring Institute (www.Reshoringlnstitute.org) announced today that Ronald Garnett has joined its
Board of Directors. In this role, Mr. Garnett will assist the Reshoring Institute in its strategic direction
and efforts to assist companies in bringing manufacturing back to the US.

“We are delighted to welcome Ron to our Board of Directors,” says Rosemary Coates, Executive
Director of the Reshoring Institute. “Ron’s extensive experience in executive management, sales,
distribution, operations and human resources will bring many insights to our team, as we grow and
set our future course.”

The Reshoring Institute offers downloadable research from its website, created and curated by
student interns from the University Of San Diego Graduate School Of Business, and personalized
consulting assistance at reasonable fees. The Institute’s mission is to provide research and support
for companies bringing manufacturing and services back to America and to educate student interns
about the business of manufacturing.

“I am excited to join the Board at the Reshoring Institute and help further the economic mission of
helping underserved communities benefit from Reshoring efforts.”

Ronald Garnett is President and CEO of the Council for Supplier Diversity. The Council's mission is to
use Supplier Diversity initiatives as an engine for economic development in under-represented
communities. The Council believes that diverse business development is a key component of
reducing poverty, unemployment, increasing wealth, and integrating American society. Over the past
ten years, the Council has continued to grow in size, capability and reputation under Ron Garnett’s
innovative leadership.

The Reshoring Institute is organized under and supported by the University of San Diego Supply
Chain Management Institute. For more information, contact Rosemary Coates at
rcoates@Reshoringlnstitute.org or Ron Garnett at rgarnett@supplierdiversitysd.org
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This press release can be viewed online at: http://www.einpresswire.com

Disclaimer: If you have any questions regarding information in this press release please contact the
company listed in the press release. Please do not contact EIN Presswire. We will be unable to assist
you with your inquiry. EIN Presswire disclaims any content contained in these releases.
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